GENERAL &3 ELECTRIC e

POWER EQUIPMENT

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, CORPORATIONS PARK, BUILDING 702, OPERATION
SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK 12345, Phone (518) 374-2211

February 21, 1974

TO: ELEC-TRAK TRACTOR DEALERS

SUBJECT: 6-VOLT BATTERY CONTAINER

Our battery source is experiencing a shortage of red concentrate used
in the polypropylene battery containers. For this reason, they will be
going to a translucent container with a red cover for the 6-volt Heavy
Duty and a black top for the 6-volt Standard. The 12-volt will continue
to be all red.

This change in specification will not effect performance. In fact,
they have found the translucent containers to have some higher impact

strength.

This will be on a running change basis.
Sincerely,

J. W. Stackhouse
Manager - Product Planning

JWS/1ba

CC: OPEO Salesmen
OPEO Marketing Personnel
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